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Upcoming Dates: 
Thursday, February 13th - In-House Speech Meet 
Friday, February 14th - at 2:30 pm All School Assembly / Speech Meet Awards 
Monday, February 17th - Family Day! (No School) 
Wednesday, February 19th - SK and Grade 8 Grad Pictures 
Thursday, February 20th - Basketball Tournament 
Thursday, February 27th - ACSI Public Speaking Festival 
Friday, February 28th - Early Dismissal and Spirit Day 
 

February Spirit Day Is!!! 
 

Movie Character Day 
  

Come dressed as your favorite 
movie/TV character. 

2020/2021 Registration 
An important letter went home last week with the oldest child in each family 

regarding registration for next year. Please be sure to check your child’s backpack 
for this letter.  If you have any questions please contact the school office. 

For those families looking to register a child for Kindergarten next year please mark 
Friday, February 21st on your calendar for our Kindergarten registration. On this 

day the children are invited to sit in and visit the Kindergarten classroom as parents 
complete the registration paperwork. 

Parent & Teacher Meetings! 
 

We would like to thank each and 
everyone of our parents who 

made it out to parent and teacher 
meetings last Thursday.  Teachers 
appreciate your effort in coming 

out. 

Poetry and Speech Meet 
The students in grades 1 - 4 have been busy memorizing 
their poems and scripture, and our grades 5 - 8 students 
are working hard writing and memorizing their speeches! 

Thursday, February 13th will be our in-house speech 
meet where all students will get to recite their poem/

speech. The first and second place students in each class 
will get the opportunity to represent MSCS at the ACSI 
Public Speaking Event on February 27th.  Parents are 
invited to come and watch their child(ren) recite their 

poem/speech. Schedules went home today. 

2019 tax receipts that had not been picked up were put in with your re-enrollment papers that 
went home last week.   

THANK YOU! 

 To Mary Redecop who took time out of 

her busy schedule to cook a delicious 

meal for the teachers last Thursday.  God 

bless you for that. 


